








































































































































































































City of New Ulm

‘ 100 North Broadway
New Ulm, Minnesota 56073
Telephone: (507) 359-8251

Office of the Mayor  Robert “Bob” Beussman

4/21/15

Barbara Mitchell Howard

Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer
345 Kellogg Boulevard West

St. Paul, MN 55102-1906

Ms Howard:

Because our Heritage Preservation Commission does not include a member who has qualified to
meet the Federal Standards, and I have not either, the city of New Ulm chooses not to comment

on the nomination of New Ulm High School, 1 North State Street, New Ulm, Brown County

through the CLG review process.

Sincerely,

Fax: (507) 359-9752 ¢+ Email: robert.beussman@ci.new-ulm.mn.us ¢ Web Site: www.ci.new-ulm.mn.us
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